ORDER FORM

MENLO'S 'GOT MILK'!

Menlo offers our families an opportunity to purchase lunchtime milk for your student(s). The second half of the milk year has arrived, <u>beginning on February 1, 2015</u>. **Please return this form along with payment by** <u>Thursday</u>, <u>January 29, 2015</u> and indicate your child's milk preference.

Families pre-purchase milk for their child(ren). We cannot accept cash during lunch periods for milk purchases. If you wish to purchase milk for the second half of the year, please fill out the bottom of this form and return it with payment by Thursday, January 29, 2015. Those who have already purchased for the full year should still complete the form with the child(ren), grade, flavor preference (white or chocolate) and indicate the \$50 payment already completed. Please feel free to add a sheet if additional space is needed. Names of students that have purchased milk will be kept on a master list in the lunch room. Volunteers will distribute milk in the lunch room to all students who have pre-purchased milk.

Choices: 2% low-fat white milk or 1% low-fat chocolate milk.

Payment: Checks only, made out to "Menlo Park Academy". Both envelope and check's memo line must include your child's name(s), grade(s) and the words "Milk Money".

Parent Name(s):			
Price: Please check one of these o \$25.00 enclosed for secon o \$50 payment already con	nd-half of the school	year	
Student(s): If you have more than	ı one child purchasing	milk, you may use	same form for all of them.
Child's Name	Grade	Teacher	Circle One: White Chocolate
Child's Name	Grade	Teacher	Circle One: White Chocolate
Child's Name	Grade	Teacher	<u>Circle One:</u> White Chocolate

14440 Triskett Rd., Cleveland OH 44111 • (440) 925-6365 • www.MenloParkAcademy.com